Watchmakers’ Association of New Jersey, Inc.
OUR 72" YEAR

AN ORGANIZATION FOR THE PURPOSE OF PRESERVING AND FURTHERING THE ART
AND SCIENCE OF WATCHMAKING

Meeting: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 at 7:30pm
Place: VFW Hall South Ave, & Centennial Ave.
Website: http://www.wanj.us

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings to all! | am sure we are all thrilled to finally see the warm weather arrive to our area, and our
thoughts turn to outdoor activities. Before we do, it’s time to plan to attend our Annual Spring Social!

As always, we hope everybody chips in with a food, drink, or dessert item. Please check With Hans for
what to bring, or not. Hans is coordinating the event this year.

I would like to say again, "THANKS" to all our life members that donated membership fees even though
they were exempt from doing so.

I and all the officers of the WANJ, and its membership would like to wish Bernard Berthoud a happy and
productive retirement. Bernard has finally closed Coast Watch Repair after 50 years of service, and as |
understand it, over 70 years of repairing watches in general. We also would like to thank Bernie for his
continued support of the WANJ through all those years - and we wish him well!

I would like to thank those who wished me a speedy recovery for my recent illness. I've been a member
of WANJ 16 years now and only once before did | miss a meeting due to iliness.

Once again, we will have FREE tables for mart sales and possibly an auction if there is enough interest.
Any questions? Call Hans or myself.

If we don't see you - then please have a happy and healthy summer!

All the Best ~ Neil Wohl

P.S. If you still have not paid your Dues please bring your check or cash to the May meeting.


http://www.wanj.us/

